
From: Kurt Zemke
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Subject: Remove the exclusion for transgender health care
Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 6:51:00 AM

Dear Members of the Group Insurance Board,

My name is Kurt Zemke
510 Moon Lake Dr. Apt. 7
Rice Lake, WI 54868
715-641-2161
Transgender citizens are a minority in our society. They are targets of violence and discrimination.
They deserve the same inalienable rights as any citizen. I urge you to vote to remove the existing
exclusion relating to their struggle to become the person they need to be.
Thank you
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